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Governor strongly condemn the Murder of Arunachal student; case be 
referred to CID 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh JP Rajkhowa strongly condemn the alleged 
murder of the Arunachal Student Zilla Taku and urged upon the Government 
of Assam and also the Governor to ensure all necessary steps to provide 
security to the Arunachalee people including the youths at Guwahati and 
elsewhere in Assam.   

The Governor also demanded that the Assam Police should thoroughly 
investigate into the death of Shri. Taku and bring the culprits to justice at the 
earliest. 

The Governor has requested the family members, friends and relatives of 
Taku to extend their assistance and cooperate for a speedy investigation by 
Assam Police and further requested the Government of Assam to extend ex-
gratia financial grant to the nearest family members of late Taku. 

In view of the seriousness of the case the Governor felt that the case should 
be referred to the CID by Assam government immediately and the scope for a 
CBI enquiry should be kept open. 

The Governor have spoken to the Police Commissioner of Guwahati, Mukesh 
Agarwal and requested him to personally monitor the case to which the Police 
Commissioner has agreed to put the DCP Crime Branch to directly supervise 
in investigation of the case. 

The Police Commissioner also requested the relative/ family members of the 
deceased get in touch with the local police station or him for assisting in the 
investigation.  

DRC, Assam DJ Bora have been informed to collect contact details of 
relatives/ family members and inform the CP and also arrange for their 
meeting with the CP/DCP crime, Guwahati adds Governor 

Further, the Governor along with First Lady Rita Rajkhowa conveyed his 
deepest condolences to the bereaved family and prays for eternal peace of 
the departed soul. 
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